From: Shirley Talbot

To: Stephanie Troyer-Boyd
Subject: gypsy moth
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 11:36:53 AM

Mayor & Council,

Please find attached information regarding our gypsy moth concerns.

As organizers of Deer Run neighbourhood, the orange dots on the attached map clearly
indicates the interest of our community. There are some who have not yet decided (cost) and
are waiting for the council's decision but as of now we are at over 80%. in favor of a spray,
Some are empty lots( not able to contact)and some new homeowners who we have not yet
been able to speak with.

If a targeted blanket spray was to be initiated and hopefully at an overall cost reduction

it would help considerably to reduce community division.

Thanks for listening
Lee & Shirley Talbot
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